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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 
La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:      Board of Public Works 
From: Jared Greeno, Wastewater Treatment/Sewer Superintendent 

Tina Erickson, Utilities Finance & Compliance Manager 
Date:  March 5, 2025 
Subject: Sale of WWU-TVL-09 (2012 VacAll Vacuum Truck) 
 
The Sanitary Sewer Utility purchased a new GapVax hydro excavator in 2024 and are now looking to sell the 2012 
VacAll vacuum truck that the new hydro excavator replaced.  
 
We request the Board’s approval to sell the 2012 VacAll vacuum truck to Lunda Construction for the price of 
$115,00.00.  The proceeds from this sale will be returned to the Sanitary Sewer Utility Fund 630.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
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